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Mr. Ed Carriger 
Delta-K Editor 
R. R. 1 , Si t e 2 
Box 3 
Bluffton , Alberta 

Dear Sir: 

100 MAIN STREET WEST 

HAMILTON. ONT. 

TELEPHONE 527-5092 

May 20, 1975 

MAILING ADORES$ 

PO BOX 558 

HAMILTON. ONT. 
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It is with much pleasure that we receive your monthly issue of 
Delta-K. May I be so bold as to point out two typographical (?) mistakes 
in your May 1975 issue. I am doing this in no way to criticize the 
article but rather to point out these mistakes to your readers so that 
they may follow through with these interesting games. 

The first is on page 24. I believe that there should be a line 
segment connecting 9 and 2 in the middle circle. Also, on page 26, the 
decision box, "Did the team vote agree?", should have a yes arrow directed 
to the lower of the two rectangular boxes on the right. 

Again, we enjoy receiving Delta-Kand are looking forward to future 
issues. 
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Sincerely, 

R. Robinson 
Mathematics Consultant 


	2 Letters to the Editor



